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Principal’s Corner Mrs. Stockman is part of the Trinity 

Basement Ladies, who put on little skits at various events. She 
plays the character Sarah Carolina who is not from around 
here and does not do things the way they have always been 
done. Shortly after we were married, my father-in-law had me 
and another friend of mine help him clean windows for an 
older lady. While my father-in-law went inside and visited, me 
and my friend did almost all the work. When he came out 
with the lady to look over our progress, he told the lady, I got 
a couple of foreigners ones from Minnesota and the other 
from Oregon. I thought of these two memories when I was 
reminded reading the Bible that earth is just our temporary 
home. We are aliens in a foreign land. We desire to be with 
our Father in Heaven, so let us live our lives in such a way 
that others see us and want to glorify God because of our 
actions.  

Teacher & Staff Appreciation 
Week May 1-5 A special Thank You to our 

Trinity Teachers and Staff for all you do for our 
students, families, and community! 

May Chapel Offerings: 
Adopt-A-Student Scholarship 
May’s chapel offerings will go to our Adopt-a-Student 
Scholarship. We want every family interested in enrolling their 
children to have the opportunity to attend our school. This 
scholarship is offered to families not currently attending Trinity 
Lutheran School to encourage them to enroll their children. This 
makes it easier for new families who may not know if they can 
afford Trinity, to decide to enroll their children in our school. 
Your chapel offering with help provide another family the 
opportunity that your children have, to hear the word of God 
each day they are in school.  

Summer SAC To help with planning, 
please turn in your registration paperwork by 
Friday, May 12th.  If you would like a paper 
copy sent home or have any questions, please 

contact the school office. 
 

April Chapel Offerings: Camp Omega  
Thank you for supporting Camp Omega with our April 
chapel offering. We raised $104.39 for Camp Omega. It’s 
amazing to be able to give back to other organizations that 
support our students and their Christian growth!   

NWEA Measures of 
Academic Progress® (MAP®) Testing for 
grades 1-8 continues through May 5.   The best way to prepare 
for MAP testing is to make sure your child gets a good night’s 
sleep and eats breakfast.  
 

Through this process, we will get a better idea of what the 
students know.  This results in a rewarding experience for the 
student, and a wealth of detailed information for teachers, 
parents, and administrators.   
 

 Mother’s Day 
Sunday, May 14  

Boy Scout Brunch & Bake 
Sale at TLC 9 am – 12 pm 

Midterms for Grades 3-8 are coming home on 
Tuesday. Be sure to review, sign and return.   
Contact the teacher with any questions or concerns. 
 

PTL Meeting on Wednesday, May 3rd, 7:00 pm 
at the church library.  All parents are invited. PTL is looking for 
someone to fill the Vice President position – if interested, contact 
Tina Schoenfeld: blondi7119@yahoo.com 
 

June 1st is the LATEST 
DATE that can be on the Hy-Vee 

Mankato Store Receipts.  Please turn in your receipts no 
later than Wednesday, June 8, and start collecting again 
in September.  Money earned from Hy-Vee’s Kash4Kids 
program goes into the Student Activity Fund.  We 
receive $1 for every $150 in receipts.  (Gas, liquor store 
and pharmacy receipts do not qualify.) 
 

Penny War Results A huge thank you for 
participating! We raised $718.82.  Fantastic job! The 
money will go towards NEW GYM Equipment! 
Congratulations to 3rd Grade, who won the most points 
– 12,220, and they brought in the most money - 
$178.35. They will receive an extra recess, treat and 
they get to pick out the theme for next year’s All School 
Dance. Here are the points from the other classes: 

PK: 1,249 K: 2,010 1st: 10,875 
2nd:2,504 3rd: 12,200 4th:5,257 
5th: 5,361 6th: 877  7th/8th: (-1,245) 

 



Friday, May 5th 
 7-8:10am  
at the Discipling Center   
In honor of Mother’s Day, moms are invited to come enjoy a 
muffin and some juice or coffee with their child(ren) and 
fellowship with other moms.  (Gluten free muffins will be 
available.) If Mom can’t come, maybe Grandma or a favorite Aunt 
would be able to attend.  Following Muffins with Mom, the 1st 
Grade will be doing a Mom & Me Program 8:30-9:15. 
 

Box Tops for Education 
Competition    
Total box tops scanned for April: 

Kindergarten      6 3rd Grade  17 
1st Grade             6 5th Grade       8  
 

The competition is still going on until May 12th. The 
winning class will have 20 extra minutes of recess 
supervised by Mr. Stockman.   
 

Please continue to use the use the Box Tops App year-
round to scan store receipts containing box tops items. 
Money received will go into the library fund.   
 
 

July 24 - July 28  
We are looking for adults and 
youth, 7th - 12th grade, 
volunteers to help 
throughout the week. We 
are also looking for 2 

households in town to host 2 camp counselors each from 
the evening of July 23rd - the morning of July 28th. If 
interested please contact Tina Schoenfeld, 507-573-3894 or 
Angela Winter, 507-317-3251. Registration coming soon. 

 
 

All Tuition for 2022-2023 is due May 10.  If you 
are unable to pay the total balance at this time, 
please contact Jacqie in the school office. 
 
2023-2024 Enrollment Forms for all returning 
students was due May 1st.  If you plan to return but 
have not turned in your form, please do so today. 
This will help in our planning for next year. 
If you need to pay the fees at a later date, please 
complete and return the form, entering the date 
you plan to pay.   
 
Lunch Accounts   Money left in your family’s 
lunch account at the end of the school year will be 
carried over to next year.  You can view your 
family’s lunch account at the Parent Portal. 
 
Tuition Assistance applications may be completed 
online at any point, but they must be completed no 
later than June 30. 
 

A few classrooms 
got a surprise last 
week, the 
Schoenfeld’s 
shared their own 
little farm 
surprise – Rey, a 
baby goat. His 
proud parents 
are Luke & Leia.  


